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Board of ADEQ:

It is imperative that we protect our air, water and soil. Industry cannot ride 
roughshod over the needs of future generations to have a chance at good health 
and clean, safe outdoor recreational activities. 

We cannot allow medium and large hog farm factories to exist here. That’s right. 
Exist. (They should not exist anywhere.)

They are an abomination of greed, despoiling our “Natural State”.

According to Wikipedia: The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality is a department 
of the government of Arkansas under the Governor of Arkansas. It is responsible for protecting 
human health and for safeguarding the natural environment: air, water, and land.

Grow some balls and make a decision for what you know to be right for your children 
and grandchildren.

Thank you in advance,
Quinn Montana
Fayetteville, AR
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